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Identification of Rendering Providers on Claims  

All rendering providers who provide services for Maryland Medicaid recipients 
must be enrolled in the Program and bill under their own NPI as the renderer and 
Maryland Medical Assistance provider number. Services billed under a different 
provider's number as rendering the services are considered fraudulent and will 
not be paid. As stated in the Professional Services Billing Manual (Chapter 2, p. 
16), the Program does NOT cover services rendered by an employed non-
physician extender under a supervising physician's provider number. All 
providers, whether physicians, nurse practitioners, or physician assistants, must 
bill the Program for services provided under their own provider number. 
 


